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Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk Responds to Bomb Threat at Norwalk Headquarters 
 

LOS ANGELES — Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan confirmed 
the receipt of a bomb threat directed at its Norwalk headquarters.  
 
Statement from Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk Dean Logan: 

“Today, the Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk’s office confirmed receipt of a bomb 
threat targeting our Norwalk headquarters.  
 
A thorough investigation is underway, and comprehensive security sweeps have been conducted at our 
Norwalk office and Ballot Processing Center. No threats have been found.  
 
We take all such threats seriously and are working closely with the FBI, state authorities, and the Los 
Angeles County Sheriff’s Department to ensure the safety of our staff and community and maintain 
uninterrupted operations.  
 
These threats and efforts to disrupt the legal, transparent, and secure process of counting all eligible 
ballots have no place in our electoral process.  
 
The safety of the employees working to complete the canvass of the election and the security of the ballots 
are our priority.” 
 
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible, and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit LAVOTE.GOV and follow us on social media. 
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